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HAPPY FOURTH OF JULY! 

“When in the course of human events it becomes necessary…” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 4, 2019 

Who were the Dixon Crew? 

Dear Members of the Dixon ‘603 Crash Family, 

Happy Fourth of July!  Seventy-five years ago our ancestors were putting their butts on the line to preserve our way of 

life and win back the freedoms of those areas invaded by facists around the globe.   

Next week I’ll be giving a talk in Dayton Ohio at the 307th BG Association Banquet about the Dixon Crew.  There will be 

several relatives present along with a publicist from the 307th Bomb Wing to experience the camraderie of this great 

organization.   

If there are any last minute opportunities for any of you to attend I promise that it will be fulfilling and fun to mix with a 

great set of patriots, including some real World War 2 veterans of the group.  The banquet will be on July 13, 2019, 5 pm 

at the Crowne Plaza Dayton, 33 East Fifth Street. 

What is the talk about?  It will be a little glimpse into who these long fallen heros were.  I’ll also give an update about the 

road to recovering remains from the wreck in Palau.  I hope to see you there.  If you need any help with arrangements 

please email me.   

Ted Mikita   ted@lwranch.com 


